January 28, 2020

Senator Peter Micciche

Chair, Alaska Senate Resources Committee
State Capitol Room 504

Juneau AK, 99801

Dear Senator Micciche:
RE: Letter of Support for Jeremy Price - Alaska Oil and Gas Conservation Commission

I write this letter in support of the appointment of Mr. Jeremy Price as the Public Member
Commissioner for the Alaska Oil and Gas Conservation Commission (AOGCC). I was pleased
to see Governor Michael Dunleavy’s appointment of Mr. Price to the AOGCC, and [ encourage
the Senate Resources Committee to confirm him as a Commissioner.

[ worked closely with Mr. Price from 2010 to 2013 in his capacity as a Legislative Director with
US Congressman Don Young, and as a Legislative Assistant with US Senator Lisa Murkowski.
From 2010 to 2018 I served as the Federal Co-Chair of the Denali Commission as a political
appointee of the Obama Administration. Never once in the many meetings, conversations and e-
mails between Mr. Price and me was there any hint of partisan politics. I observed that Mr. Price
was well-respected by his Congressional peers from both sides of the aisle, and in both houses of
Congress. I found Mr. Price to be congenial, smart and mission driven for the benefit of Alaska
and it’s residents, and in particular, the success of the Denali Commission. I believe he will
bring this attitude of public service for all of Alaskans to his posting with the AOGCC.

If I can offer more to this testimonial in support of Mr. Price’s confirmation as an AOGCC

Commissioner, I can be reached at 907- | NGz or at ;

Sincerely,

Joel Neimeyer

Anchorage, AK 99501
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